[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Special Rapporteur on the right to adequate housing, Ms. Leilani Farha,
 
We hope this email finds you well. I am contacting you on behalf of Jean Quinn the Executive Director of UNANIMA International. We would like to congratulate you and your team on the document it is wonderful. Please take the following notes, additions and comments into consideration upon finalisation of your document.
 
Page 4 - 11.
If appropriate this paragraph could have a sentence added on gender and groups including families.
 
Page 6 - 18.a.v 
The addition to access to appropriate/ family sized dwellings
 
Page 8 - 20.c and 20.d and 22 
20.c. Should this note "housing for all" like it does in other sections?
20.d. the addition on family where it say "individual and family circumstances"
22. The additions of internally displaced peoples to the list of vulnerable groups
 
Page 12 - 28.h 
a point on keeping children in their care if fit may be appropriate
 
Page 15 - 38
the addition of Groups in the following sentence "proceeds housing that people and groups (or families) need and can afford"
 
Page 18 44.b
Addition of Children in the the sentence "emergency housing for homeless persons or women and children escaping violence"

 
Page 19 - 44.e 
Addition of any for of Xenophobia to the sentence "Migrant women workers dealing with abuse, harassment. violence, or any for of xenophobia, must be provided with access to a hotline..."
 
Page 28 - 65
The addition of children when naming the marginalised groups 
 
Once again congratulations on a great document we can't wait to see the final product! 
 
Best, 
Molly on behalf of Jean and UNANIMA International
 
-- 
Molly Gerke
Executive Assistant, UNANIMA International
757 Third Avenue, New York, NY 10017
(929) 259-2105
ExecAsst@unanima-international.org | www.unanima-international.org
